
 

 

LGPS  

Local Pension Board Members’ Autumn 2020 Seminar 
29 September 2020, ‘Bristol’ 

Live interactive webinar  

Exclusively for Board members, the Barnett Waddingham and CIPFA LGPS Local Pension Board autumn seminar is 

being delivered by live interactive webinars. We have loosely titled each date as a venue around the country as if we 

were meeting face to face, enabling you to select which to attend either by region or by your availability as usual. This 

seminar will provide the latest updates on governance and the LGPS, with a particular focus on emerging issues. It will 

also provide overview training on the topical issues of the day and opportunities for discussion on the issues you face 

and for networking on line with Board members from other Funds. 

Our seminars are designed as an opportunity for members of LGPS Local Pension Boards to share experiences, to 

receive updates, to enhance their knowledge, and to discuss the key issues facing them and the LGPS in a professional 

but informal environment. As well as presentations, there is an interactive session to facilitate discussion and 

networking as well as plenty of on line networking time during the refreshment breaks. 

 

11:00 Registration & networking  

11:20 Welcome & introductions – Chair Gerard Moore, CIPFA 

Introducing those in the ‘room’ 

11:30 Governance update – Annemarie van Bochove Allen, Barnett Waddingham 

A round up of news & developments in the governance area, including MHCLG, Scheme Advisory Board & tPR 

12:30 Pension Board Member discussion – Chaired by Gerard Moore  

Debating the key issues you face, sharing experiences & discussing solutions 

13:30 Refreshment break & networking 

14:05 Proactive Boards – practical application of emerging issues –Gerard Moore & Annemarie van Bochove Allen 

With plenty on the horizon such as the next stage of the SAB’s Good Governance review plus its Board survey, and 

the tPR’s 2019 survey report plus their single modular code consultation due, we’ll tackle topical publications 

focussing on the practical applications for Board members and their work programmes. 

15:05 Chair’s summing up & close – Gerard Moore 

  

 

We reserve the right to alter the timing or content of sessions where circumstances require, or hot topics emerge  

This event is for LGPS Local Pension Board Members only and costs £140 +VAT per delegate.  

To book your place for the above autumn event, please go to: http://www.cipfa.org/training 
 

For further information, please contact david.crampton@barnett-waddingham.co.uk or katie.williams@cipfa.org 
 

Booking is also open for our spring events being held on 15, 16 & 18 February 2021 and on our annual Local 

Pensions Board all day conference being held on 23 June 2021 at http://www.cipfa.org/training   
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